
Buffalo and Erie County Botanical Gardens 
Member Discounts 

 
Again for 2024, we are pleased to partner with our local 

Botanical Garden, to offer special discounts for their 
members.  These discounts can be used in person at one                             

of our scheduled events, or with a mail/online order;                                                  
while the 25% Discount is once per year, the 10% Discount                                             

can be used repeatedly throughout our season. 
 

Additionally, the B&EC Botanical Gardens are participants    
in the American Horticultural Society                  

Reciprocal Gardens Network,                                  
which means if you're outside our region,                         

you may still qualify for the member discount offered. 
 

To learn if your organization is listed,                         
just use the following link:   

https://ahsgardening.org/gardening-programs/rap/              
your membership needs to be current                                

to take advantage of our offer. 
 

If you're not a member as yet, here is a link to their 
website: https://www.buffalogardens.com/ 

 
To learn more about us, including what we offer and how to 

order, visit our website: www.LastingDreamsDaylilies.com 
 

https://www.facebook.com/BuffaloBotanicalGardens?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW50g3OHufkykwmEvhQ3APi3Me2zO72Kd18oVcDnsj89SvS8O75TXozVviwxFmKVlGMyTKDcNsG0Rg-yEBg7VKea47PF2OCxEucfUXR-O3AcBoJBcWADoN_bRnA2dV4QRcN_aDnYjwHiweN-eJgkAlhLeK7ID1282k96MO63OMyrmTt7mQwGATuId1k2AF7c_633c0Yb6KNRllDYY7gNVZz&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://ahsgardening.org/gardening-programs/rap/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1PijTsbQblicA6SH-0DJdzzJoc06FHhID72K0qRGNsINDUlvlj1BtiYIQ_aem_ZmFrZWR1bW15MTZieXRlcw
https://www.buffalogardens.com/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1r_5hKcc3a_iUOruwXYkJssE-f716_6NAA2Es2orXXpQcsGwzJQN2r8Lg_aem_ZmFrZWR1bW15MTZieXRlcw
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.LastingDreamsDaylilies.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1ejodHdaA6WGGgsN1njX56Qj55SfCOdDAR1P0S56wr-0NEJLsuEI0kWuc_aem_ZmFrZWR1bW15MTZieXRlcw&h=AT14CbV705aROFbm40UN4lVe2gikPRdY8qJ_n04-MmcrnDvuzccknB1i78JSiZTQJUAztYdl5JBTujOhnyPF_2Mq52xxHUxwYKxSQC6y-GhwkceSiKKS35_02KYZdGxuwzo&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT0g5j79jcc2zF3e9SO9apgWpYwpzy3D02sCDWzcLLbZR3J5KOf1x0XgHPqy_l1JvvBX_Kx1gi2Y15nFFpm5VtR5uZ7XoYEsAacRxA0ddDgBCSAv6hO7caUNaLbJmGj45sZ-Eng7oQilyqdZD00qnQaXI8a-uKQeKRcNgJ7k2IH9y0D9Indiu6YL_ALRuhpVaDHhgC-rJtDm8x2rm2akyDQz4dFDG7Oao5vb


 


